
Date of meeting Item Members wished to make the following 

comments and conclusions:

Response/Comments

Members recommended that a report on 

the MTFS proposals be brought back to the 

Committee once the final budget 

settlement from Welsh Government is 

announced.  Members were in agreement 

that due to the settlement figure not yet 

being finalised, the figures in the report 

would not be accurate and therefore 

needed to be re-worked before members 

could consider them.

All Scrutiny members considered the MTFS 

Proposals at a meeting of the Corporate Overview 

and Scrutiny Committee on the 12 December

Members recommended that once the 

settlement was known and the figures had 

been re-worked by finance colleagues that 

members are presented with the budget as 

a whole for each directorate so Members 

could determine the full expenditure in 

each directorate and not just the areas 

where reductions had been proposed.

All Scrutiny members considered the MTFS 

Proposals at a meeting of the Corporate Overview 

and Scrutiny Committee on the 12 December

Further Information 

The Committee asked how sustainable the 

delivery of the supply of Social Housing was 

given the base level budget was proposed 

to decrease from £5.8 million to £1.6 

million

awaiting response 

Members asked to receive information on 

the savings achieved for complex care in the 

Western Bay Partnership, specifically for 

Bridgend.  

awaiting response 
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